% W MEET THE TEACHER

We would like to invite you into school to meet your
child’s new teacher and hear about their year ahead.

Each teacher will be holding two sessions should you
have more than one child in school. Please attend
whichever time is convenient.

3.40pm and 4pm
Thursday 14th September

These will be held in your child’s classroom.
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